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13 February 2019



Dear Parent/Carer

Book Day is on Thursday 7th March, and during that week we will have lots of exciting things going on in school. Below is an outline of things that will be happening, with some key dates for fancy dress days

Monday 4th March – Pyjama day
Children come in their Pyjamas and bring a teddy with them. During this day, the children will be doing lots of reading activities and will have time to get comfortable and read. Children can bring in their favourite book from home to share with their class. 

Thursday 7th March - Dress as a book character
On Thursday 7th March, children can dress as their favourite a book character. This is one of our favourite days of the year, we love to see all the children having lots of fun as a character. Costumes do not need to be expensive, if you need any ideas please speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Other activities going on all week:
Book Reviews
Children will be completing book reviews about their favourite book, so please discuss books that your child likes to read and allow them to give reasons why they like it, events that happen and who their favourite characters are etc.

Design a Door
Each class will be ‘designing a door’ that reflects a favourite book of their class – there is a non-uniform day up for grabs, so please talk to your child about this and give them any wonderful ideas that you might have. 

Paired reading
Classes will be pairing up, so that they can enjoy some time reading with children of different age ranges. We have found this to work brilliantly in the past, and children really enjoy buddying up for this. If children would like to bring books from home for these session, that would be lovely. 

Take a ‘Shelfie’ 
We are asking every child in school to take a ‘shelfie’ (a selfie that will go on a bookshelf!) of themselves with their favourite book. If possible, please print these off and send it into school. If you are unable to print, please email to info@blackgates.org.uk with the subject being your child’s teachers name. 

We are looking forward to a fun-packed week!

Yours sincerely

 
Mrs Ullah                                                               
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